
STAFF REPORTS 

 
 
Date of Park and Recreation Advisory Board Meeting: Oct, 21, 2021 
 
To:   Park and Recreation Advisory Board  
 
From:  Tom Spooner 
 
Subject:  Ice Arena and Pool 
 
Action Requested:  PRAB Discussion  
 
Summary Report:  
 
Arena:   

• The season started on Sept. 29th. Two day later due to a motor problem that shut down the 
compressors. The ice was able to be saved. 

• We have had to make some pretty major repairs to the compressor system this fall. 
• NHA has started their season. 
• NHS Girls start Nov 1st. NHS Boys start Nov 15th. 
• No COVID restrictions from Minnesota Hockey are in place this season. (As of yet) 
 
 

 
Pool:  
    

• The pool is closed for the season  
 
 

 
 
 
 


